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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
B25 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

Eureka, California 95501 phone: (7D7) A76'2390

December 4, 2018

Maijorie Adler
29 Ocean Side Drive

Trinidad, Ca. 95570

Re: Big Lagoon Subdivision Design Review Committee

Dear Ms. Adler;

Enclosed is the Board Order from the December 4, 2018 Board of Supervisors Meeting
announcing your appointment to the Big Lagoon Subdivision Design Review Committee.

Your service on the Committee is truly valued. Thank you very much for your
commitment to the community.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tracy Damico at 707 476-2390.
Further information will follow.

Sincerely,

Ryan Sundberg
Chair, Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

Enclosure
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
B25 5th Street, Room 1 1 1

Eureka, California 955C1 Phone: (7a7) 476-2390

December 4, 2018

Charles King
416 Roundhouse Creek Road

Trinidad, Ca. 95570

Re: Big Lagoon Subdivision Design Review Committee

Dear Mr. King;

Enclosed is the Board Order from the December 4,2018 Board of Supervisors Meeting
announcing your appointment to the Big Lagoon Subdivision Design Review Committee.

Your service on the Committee is truly valued. Thank you very much for your
commitment to the community.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tracy Damico at 707 476-2390.
Further information will follow.

Sincerely,

Ryan Simdberg
Chair, Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

Enclosure
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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
S25 5th Street, room 1 1 1

Eureka, California 955D1 Phone: (707) 476*2390

December 4,2018

Robert Wilson

379 Roundhouse Creek Road

Trinidad, Ca. 95570

Re: Big Lagoon Subdivision Design Review Committee

Dear Mr. Wilson;

Enclosed is the Board Order from the December 4, 2018 Board of Supervisors Meeting
announcing your appointment to the Big Lagoon Subdivision Design Review Committee.

Your service on the Committee is truly valued. Thank you very much for your
commitment to the community.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tracy Damico at 707 476-2390.
Further information will follow.

Sincerely,

Ryan Simdberg
Chair, Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

Enclosure


